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Verner Elementary Students Collect Coins for Project Bundle Up 
Verner Elementary welcomed WTAE meteorologists Ray Petelin and Cam Tran along with Justin, a representative 

from the Carnegie Science Center, as they presented a weather assembly for the students. During the assembly, 

Verner principal, Mrs. Plance, presented WTAE a check for Project Bundle Up. Monies for Project Bundle Up were 

raised by students and staff, during the last week in January, as students participated in “Coin Wars”. Each 

homeroom competed to see who could raise the most money. The first day students brought in pennies, the next 

day they brought in nickels, the following day they brought dimes, the next day they brought quarters and the last 

day the students brought in dollars. Mr. Kahne’s 5th grade class won the “Coin Wars”. Verner staff also had a “dress 

down” for this cause. We are proud to say that in one week’s time Verner Elementary collected $1,230.22.  

Thanks also goes to the Kiwanis Club for their donation of a cake to WTAE.  A great learning experience, mixed with 

lots of fun, was had by all! 
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